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This bill is a trojan horse of scope expansion and places Physical Therapists in a 

position to perform interventions they're neither educated nor trained on. If 

manipulation, needle puncture, or immunology was a part of the standard curriculum, 

this would be a different story. But it's not. Placing the legal ability to perform a 

service that the schools don't teach is backward and it's only a matter of time before 

an Oregonian gets hurt.  


